Important Panhandle Council of Car Clubs Reminder!

Cruise Night for December Cancelled

NEW LOCATION BEGINNING IN JANUARY 2022

PARAMOUNT BAPTIST CHURCH (SOUTH LOT)
3801 S. WESTERN STREET
1°T SATURDAY OF THE MONTH BEGINNING IN 2022

RULES ESTABLISHED BY THE PANHANDLE COUNCIL
OF CAR CLUBS TO FOLLOW GOING FORWARD
e NO LOUD OR INAPPROPRIATE MUSIC
e DRIVE RESPONSIBLY; NO RACING
e KEEP AREA CLEAN
e NO BURNOUTS
e NO ALCOHOL



